
Lackawanna-Luzerne Transportation Study Metropolitan Planning Organization 

Combined Committees Public Meeting 

 

The Lackawanna - Luzerne Transportation Study Metropolitan Technical and Coordinating 

Committees will hold a combined meeting on April 20, 2022, at 1:00 PM. The meeting format 

will be hybrid: in-person at PennDOT District 4-0 Offices, 55 Keystone Industrial Park, 

Dunmore, or anyone wishing to attend virtually should contact Chris Chapman by e-mail at: 

Christopher.Chapman@luzernecounty.org or call the Lackawanna County Regional Planning 

Commission at (570) 963-6400. Information on the meeting is available on the MPO website: 

www.lltsmpo.com. 
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